From: Michael Eisenberg

To: Amy Bowne
Subject: Proposal to SCT 218
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 2:21:31 PM

Dear Ms. Brown,

I am extremely concerned about the proposed amendment to Illinois Supreme Court Rule 218.
It is unnecessarily broad and will essentially force my client's to give away their privacy rights
if they choose to file a claim for bodily injury. There is nothing to narrow what can be
discovered.

Why would be punish the victim of a tort? What benefit does this serve?

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Michael J. Eisenberg | Partner |
Rosenberg, Eisenberg & Associates, LLC
2340 S. Arlington Heights Road, Suite 202
Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005

Phone (847) 640-1676 (office)

Visit our Website

Rosenberg, Eisenberg & Associates is a well renowned law firm concentrating in all types of personal injury,
workers' compensation, medical malpractice, nursing home, and wrongful death litigation.
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